From: Vaughan Hughes 
Sent: 20 August 2015 11:08
To: Alex Keen
Subject: p.a. 15/00316/DISC Main Street Wendlebury and 15/00319/DISC Caulcott Lower Heyford

Hi Alex,

Please note that the following information is required with regards to the above DISC proposals;

Re 15/00316/DISC. We will need to have written confirmation from the Environment Agency that it is acceptable to discharge surface water from the parking/turning area into the brook as is shown on the plans and that they are fully aware of the method of drainage proposed.

Re 15/00319/DISC The specification for the works is to include a geotextile membrane and confirmation of the depth of the type 3 layer. A revised plan is required showing these inclusions.

Kind regards,

Vaughan

